
   Welcome to GraceLife    
Thank you for joining us today, we are glad you came! We have nursery pro-

grams available during the service for children aged 2 months to 3 years old in 

the Sunday School area (down the hall on left side of the foyer). 
 

If this is your first time here, please fill out a guest registration card available at 

the Welcome Desk. We have a free gift for you. 
 

At our Welcome Desk you can find . . . 

 Membership booklets and applications 

 Locations and times of our mid-week Bible Studies 

 Sign-up Sheets for various ministries and opportunities  

Prayer at 10:00a.m.                         Service at 10:45a.m. 
 

June 17th, 2018 
 

The Primacy of Love – 1 Corinthians 13:1-3 
 

Next Week: Ephesians 6:14ff 
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Today 
Potluck Lunch — There will be a potluck today before the baptism service. The 

Bai family has generously offered to make some delicious Indian food in thanks 

to GraceLife before they return to India to share the gospel. We would like to take 

this opportunity to have a time of fellowship with them and each other. 

 

Baptisms — Come at 1:30pm as we see and hear about the Lord’s saving work 

in the lives of those being baptized today. 

 

Announcements       

Church Kitchen Fit-Up Project — Work to fit-up a new church kitchen will be 

starting soon. Volunteers are needed. See Pertti Laitinen for more details. 

 

Summer Church Camp — August 13-16 at Sunset Point Camp, Alberta Beach. 

Please take a brochure located by the Events board. Contact Scott or Jasmine 

Tucker for more details—scottjastucker@gmail.com. 

 

College & Career — will be meeting for fellowship at the Coates on Sunday, 

June 24 at 3:30pm. Food will be provided, but please bring drinks or a dessert. 

Also bring an instrument if you’d like to play for music. See Courtney Shepherd 

or Lexi Schmidt for more details. 

 

Women of Grace — Join us for a Summer Bible Reading and Scripture Memory 

Challenge. Pick up a copy by the ministry board or on the website.  

 

Church Library Note —  Please do not remove books from the church library 

unless they have been checked out by a librarian. If you or your child are looking 

at books, please ensure that the books are kept upstairs in the library and that 

you return them to their proper places when finished. The library is open for up to 

30 mins each week immediately following the service for checking out  books. 

 

Family Camp Invite — Reformed by Grace Baptist Church in Vermillion has in-

vited our congregation to join them at their Family Camp this year at Vermillion 

Provincial Park.  Today is the deadline. Please call/text Sara at (306) 830-1842 

to RSVP. See the event board in the foyer for more details. 
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